
Green Township has chosen Constellation Energy services for the Natural Gas Aggregation 
Program with our community. This is a continuation of the agreement we already had in place 
in recent years. The Township Administrator, Frank Birkenhauer, will be at the meeting to ex-
plain the program and the process used to determine how an energy provider is chosen for the 
program. He will answer questions you may have about this choice and how the program affects 
your Duke Energy bill. One thing we can tell you: there is no action necessary on your part to 
participate in the program. The Township has negotiated a favorable rate on our behalf. 

We will also have some of the candidates for Northwest Schools School Board present to 
give a brief presentation and answer your questions. All of the candidates were invited. As of  
this writing we cannot confirm how many candidates will be at the meeting but at least two have 
already confirmed they will be present to meet with us.

We created a new web site for the Association that includes functionality for members 
to join or renew their membership and pay their dues online. There is also an invitation to 
become involved with our activities and ways to donate funds to our organization through 
third party resources like Kroger and Amazon. We invite you to go to www.mh-wo.org and 
check it out! As with all projects undertaken by the MHWOCA we welcome your feedback. 
If you prefer to continue to mail in a check and paper membership/renewal form, we will 
always be happy to accept that method. The form to mail in your renewal or a new member-
ship is on the back cover of this newsletter.
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At this time we have received feedback from 
our members they don’t want to attend monthly 
in-person meetings at the Green Township Senior 
Center. Therefore, we are cancelling our Novem-
ber meeting. We have never met in December any-
way, so there are no meetings scheduled through 
year-end. If it is determined we will meet in person 
for our regular January meeting we will announce 
that information in this newsletter, on our Face-
book page and our web site at www.mh-wo.org.  

As is our custom, this will be the last newslet-
ter you will receive for 2020. We publish a combined December/January issue which will 
be mailed out on the second week of January, so look for that next issue by hard copy or in 
your email inbox if that is how you have chosen to receive our newsletter. 

We sincerely appreciate the understanding of our members and look forward to a time 
we can safely meet in person. 

NO MEMBERSHIP MEETING FOR 
NOVEMBER OR DECEMBER

If you receive this newsletter by the 
USPS mail, look at your mailing label on the 
front. If your membership is expiring the date 
of 12/31/20 will be highlighted, indicating 
it is time for you to renew. We will also be 
sending a renewal reminder by mail to your 
street address. As always, you can clip the 
form on the last page of this paper and send it 
in with a check by mail. We will also be send-
ing an email reminder to those who receive 
this newsletter electronically. This year, we 
have updated our web site and you can now renew and send in your dues via paypal. The 
web address is www.mh-wo.org.

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL TIME IS NOW!
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GREEN TOWNSHIP ENERGY AGREEMENT AND 
NW SCHOOL BOARD CANDIDATES ARE ON THE 

AGENDA AT THE OCTOBER MEETING 
October 20, 7:00 PM

Green Township Senior Center  |  3620 Eply

MHWOCA will be passing out candy to the kids at this event. We hope to see you there! 
WE WILL BE AT THE KULIGA PARK TRUNK OR TREAT!




